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HOLYHEAD – LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS    12/2024 
 

Holyhead Annual Hydrographic Survey 

Issued    6th August, 2024 

Expires  31st August, 2024 

 

The annual survey of harbour depths will be undertaken between Monday 12th August and Friday 16th 

August, 2024. 

This will involve two survey vessels crisscrossing the whole of the harbour area – New Harbour, Inner 

Harbour and Outer Harbour. They will also be surveying berth depths. 

The survey vessels may be encountered in any part of the Harbour from dawn to dusk and require a 

wide berth as they are Restricted in Their Ability to Maneuver when surveying. 

The survey vessels ‘Echo’ and ‘Gemini’ will maintain a listening watch on Ch16/14. 

In event of adverse weather the period of survey may be extended. This will be advised by Port Control. 

Results of the survey will be posted on the port website and sent to various stakeholders. 
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